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Docket Nos. 50-133', 206, 275, 323, 214
- '361, 362

Mr. and Ms. M. E. Sweeney
27664 Gainesville Avenue
Hayward, California 94545

,

Dear Mr. and Ms. Sweeney:
-

In response to your January 30, 1974 request, I an enclosing a
map which shows power reactors operating, under construction
or ordered as of the end of 1973. There are many other research
reactors at universities, government-owned facilities, and other
locations tnroughout the country, and the enclosed booklet
" Nuclear Reactors Built, Being Built or Planned" should provide
the information you wish.

The following infomation is provided in response to your specific
requests:

,

1. Humboldt Bay - A Provisional Operating License was
issued 8-28-62,and a full term license was issued

1-21-69. The full-term license expires 11-9-2000.
The plant is presently operating at full power and
has been since 1962, except for scheduled shutdowns
for naintenance.

2. San Onofre Unit 1 - A Provisional Operating License-

was issued 3-27-67,and an application is currently
under review for a full-term license. The plant is
presently operating at full power, having returned
to operation 1/22/74, following a scheduled shutdown
for maintenance. Construction permits were issued
on 10-18-73 for Units 2 and 3 at the San Onofre site.

3. Diablo Canyon - A construction permit was issued for
Unit 1 on 4-23-68 and for Unit 2 on 12-9-70. Pacific
Gas and Electric Company's application for Operating
Licenses was docketed on 10-2-73 and is currently
under review by the Regulatory staff with a decision
expected in November,1974.
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4. Malibu - An application for Construction Permits
for the Malibu plant was received in November,1963.
Following a public hearing in 1%5 on the application,
the licensing board's decision authorizing construction
was reversed by the Comission in 1%7 and was remanded
to the board for further infonnacion. The applicant
never supplied the additional information required by-

the board, and has indicated that the application will
be withdrawn. At the present time, we are awaiting a
motion from the applicant to fomally withdraw the
application.

If you wish further information on any of these plants, please let
me know.

Sincerely,

enginM signf.d br.

Reger S. Boyd

A. Glarribusso, Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
1. Press Release T-38, dated 1/29/74
2. TID-8200-R23
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